
ANNOUNCEMENT 

Regarding: the registration for Military Course April 2020 

TO: ISB.BBus K43 students 

 
The International School of Business would like to announce the Military Course 
registration in April 2020 as follow: 
 
1. Participants: All ISB.BBUS K43 students; and students in previous cohort who have 
not complete the Military Course. 
 
2. You are required to register your personal information on the link below: 
 
REGISTER LINK:  PLEASE CLICK HERE 
DEADLINE FOR REGISTRATION:  Friday 25/10/2019 
 
(NOTE: We will assume that you would NOT take part in the course if there is no action 
from your side after the deadline.)  
 
3. Students who intend to NOT stay in the Military Dormitory are required to provide 
information related to your intended place to stay and make sure your parents will be 
clearly informed about your decision. 
 
If there is any issue, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe3Mop3lhUwGO6Pp70JAWsKz9oWh1L4rNSmUG5IMYwvvEvavA/viewform

